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FOUNDER'S DAY 
                                             “A Day to remember, a vision to inspire” 
To commemorate Founder's Day, the pre-primary wing paid tribute to our visionary founder, Late 
S.R.N Mudiraj Sir, whose extraordinary dream transformed into the vibrant institution we cherish 
today. Through his unwavering commitment to educational excellence, he crafted not just a 
school, but a nurturing haven where young minds blossom and creativity flourishes. Students 
honored his profound legacy with gratitude offered flowers and prayed to discover, learn, and 
grow while building precious memories. The seeds of wisdom he planted continue to bear fruit, 
inspiring generations of students to reach for the stars while staying rooted in strong values and 
academic excellence. 
 

 



 

 

 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
 
 
     
 
        
 
  
 
 
 
    
 

  

 
 
  
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

ANNUAL DAY CELEBRATION 
Celebration of growth, talent, and togetherness 

 
The Annual Day celebration was a vibrant and joyous occasion, filled with recognition, 
entertainment, and festivity. It served as a platform to honor students' academic achievements 
while also showcasing their talents in singing, dancing, and various cultural performances. Pre 
Primary students participated in different theme-based performances like the Village Life, and 
Celebrating Seasons of the Year. The event was a grand success, bringing together the entire 
school community—students, teachers, and parents—in a spirit of unity and celebration. The 
mesmerizing performances left a lasting impact, inspiring students to develop self-confidence 
and leadership skills. 

 



 

 

 

  

  

  
   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
                              
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 

 

                                                                                             
         
 

                                                                                                        
         
    
          

 
                     

                
 
               

  
     
 
 
 
     
 
        
   
        
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

  

  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
           
         

            
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
    
 
         
        
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHRISTMAS AND RED DAY CELEBRATION 
Spreading Christmas Cheer! 

 

Pre-primary students had a delightful time celebrating Christmas and Red Day. Dressed in 
vibrant red outfits, they joyfully participated in fun-filled activities like decorating 
Christmas trees and bells and singing melodious carols. Their bright smiles and festive spirit 
made the day truly magical. Christmas is the festival that inspires the spirit of sharing and 
caring. The dazzling entry of Santa Claus added to the joy and excitement of the students. 
The boundless joy of celebrating the festival was visible on all the children's faces. It was a 
joyous and amusing program for everyone. 

 


